
 

 

 

November 15, 2022 

 

 

Sub.:  TV Interview Broadcasted on Zee Business 

 

Dear Sir, 

This is to inform that an interview of Mr. Vikas Gupta, Managing Director - Operations of 

the Company was organized and broadcasted by News Channel - Zee Business on    

November 15, 2022 at around 10:30 AM. 

 

The subject matter of the interview was the financial performance of the Company for 

quarter ended on September 30, 2022 including Product Business, Capacity Utilisation, 

Demand, etc. 

 

This is for your information & Records. 

 
 

For PG Electroplast Limited 

 

 

 

(Sanchay Dubey) 

Company Secretary 

To, 

The Manager (Listing) 

BSE Limited, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400 001 

 

 

Scrip Code: 533581 

To, 

The Manager (Listing) 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 

Exchange Plaza, 

Bandra Kurla Complex, 

Bandra (East), 

Mumbai - 400 051 

 

Scrip Symbol: PGEL 
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